
   
 

City of Sarnia 
 

MEDIA RELEASE 
 
 
DATE:  December 11, 2018   RELEASE DATE:  Immediate 
 
FROM: Andrew Savor, Transit Superintendent 
 
SUBJECT: Celebration of Lights Bus Tours 
 
 
On Thursday, December 13 and Friday, December 14, 2018 the City of Sarnia 
is hosting its annual Celebration of Lights Bus Tour.  The Celebration of Lights 
Bus Tour is an event that tours Sarnia via Sarnia Transit to view homes 
entered in the Lighting Competition. 
 
Four buses will depart from Lambton Mall at Play It Again Sports. Tours last 
approximately 45 minutes and cost $2.00 per ride. Bus Tour departure times: 

• Tour 1 departs at 6:30 p.m. 
• Tour 2 departs at 7:00 p.m. 
• Tour 3 departs at 7:30 p.m. 
• Tour 4 departs at 8:00 p.m. 

 
During the tour, Sarnia Transit employees will accept canned goods donations 
on behalf of Inn of the Good Shepherd. 
 

- 30 - 
 
For further information, please contact: 
Andrew Savor, Transit Superintendent 
andrew.savor@sarnia.ca 519-332-0330 ext. 5308 

Katarina Ovens, Communications Coordinator 
katarina.ovens@sarnia.ca  or 519-332-0330 ext. 3265 
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